
Newsletter 8th November 2016 

Dear Parents / Carers 

A warm welcome back to school after the Autumn half term. Please remember you can follow us 

on Twitter @SchoolLaneshaw and check the website for regular updates of school life. 

 

Parent Voice 

The next Parent Voice 

meeting will take place 

in school at 6pm 

Wednesday 9th November. All welcome. It 

would be lovely to see as many people there 

as possible. 

Clubs 

Homework Club will begin again 

this week on Tuesday’s for Key 

Stage 2 from 3.30 - 4.15pm. The 

focus this term will be on spellings and the chil-

dren will revisit spelling patterns. Children can 

also bring in any home learning that they wish 

to do or iPADS will be available to use. 

 

Cooking club also starts this Thursday 

for those who have already sent in 

their consent slips. Please bring £2 to 

cover the cost of ingredients, an 

apron and a suitable container for 

food.   

 

Singing club is on Tuesdays until 

4.15pm and this half term is open 

to KS2. Places are still available. 

Operation Christmas 
Child 

Following the leaflets that 

were sent out to children 

during the 1st term the 

shoe boxes for ‘Operation Christmas Child’ 

will be collected this Friday. These boxes 

are distributed by Samaritan’s Purse to 

children in need around the world so they 

will receive something at Christmas. Please 

leave any boxes this week in the entrance 

to school. Yet again thank you in advance 

for your generosity. 

Trips 

This term as part of the 

Farm to Fork initiative 

Reception class will be 

visiting Tesco this Wednesday 9th November 

and Year 2 on Wednesday 16th November. 

 

The first of our theatre trips will also take 

place on Thursday 17th November with Year’s 

5 & 6 going to see George’s Marvellous  

Medicine at the Manchester Opera House. 

Parents Evening 

This will take place next 

Wednesday 16th November 

from 2pm. Please fill in the slip 

which your child will be given and return to school 

with your preferred time. Children in Need  -  Friday 18th Nov 

Next Friday children can come 

to school dressed in anything 

spotty. Any donations will be 

welcome.  

 

Confectionery for the Christmas Fayre 

This week is confectionery 

collection for the Christmas 

Fayre. Any donations can 

be put on the tables in the 

street or handed into the school office. 

School Photos 

These will take place this Friday 

11th November and Monday 14th 

November. 


